
Date:  
 
 
The Honorable City Council Member Linda Lee 
New York City Council – District 23 
73-03 Bell Boulevard 
Oakland Gardens, NY 11364 
 
 
        Re: Add-A-Sidewalk Capital Funding 
Dear Council Member Lee: 
 
 
I agree with the proposal outlined in the https://addasidewalk.org/  website. 
 
Please provide Capital Funding for the proposed Sidewalk Project around Douglaston Golf 
Course that extends the length of Commonwealth Boulevard leading to the Frank Padavan 
Campus.    
 
It is much safer for all pedestrians to walk on the sidewalk than on the street. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Constituent Name 
 
Address: 
Phone: 
Email: 
 
 
 
 
 
Cc:  Donovan Richards Jr., Queens Borough President 
        Paul DiBenedetto, Chair - Queens Community Board 11 

https://addasidewalk.org/

